
 Social Media:
What Parents Need to Know

Sponsored by:

Saturday, January 29, 2022  •  9 – 10:30 a.m.  
In the 2022 New Year, some things may be different, while some things 
will remain the same. One thing that will remain the same is children’s 
use of technology for social interaction with their peers. Teaching 
responsible technology use and monitoring our children’s activity on 
social media is extremely important, as is the need to educate ourselves.

Come learn about the most popular social media sites students are 
accessing and effective practices for keeping your children safe when 
using social media. This session will be held virtually.

The Council of Elders Community Academy

Please register at:
https://tinyurl.com/yfn7ynex


